Info at NIRB

From: Shanley Thompson <sthompson@nirb.ca>

Sent: January-24-18 4:22 PM

To: info@nirb.ca

Cc: Jaida Ohokannoak

Subject: FW: Huckleberry Exploration project proposal maps (NIRB file no. 17EA068)

From: Hugh Nateela [mailto:bakerhto@gqinig.com]

Sent: January-24-18 4:10 PM

To: 'Shanley Thompson'

Cc: 'Richard Aksawnee'; 'Adrian Boyd'

Subject: RE: Huckleberry Exploration project proposal maps (NIRB file no. 17EA068)

Hi Shanley,

Sorry for a late response, but the Baker Lake HTO does not support for this project to be approved. Baker Lake HTO has
concerns with the location of the project as it is within important caribou calving grounds. The caribou herd that calves
in the area which by the way is shared by northern Manitoba, northern Saskatchewan, NWT, and Nunavut communities
should be protected from any developments to ensure our food source is protected as this has been a food security
concern. Baker Lake has not seen the Qamanirjuaq herd reach Baker Lake the last 5 or more years.

We are in the process of writing a formal submission on this file.

| wanted to ensure NIRB receive an email of concern from the Baker Lake HTO.

Thank you,

Hugh Nateela

Baker Lake HTO Manager
P.O Box 255

Baker Lake, Nunavut

X0C 0AO

Phone: (867) 793-2520
Fax: (867) 793-2034

From: Shanley Thompson [mailto:sthompson@nirb.ca]

Sent: January 19, 2018 3:00 PM

To: 'Hugh Nateela' <bakerhto@qinig.com>

Subject: RE: Huckleberry Exploration project proposal maps (NIRB file no. 17EA068)

Hi Hugh

Do you have any comments on the proposal from the HTO Board meeting last night?
The NIRB would appreciate any comments as soon as possible.

Thanks!

Shanley

From: Hugh Nateela [mailto:bakerhto@gqinig.com]
Sent: January-18-18 2:28 PM




To: 'Shanley Thompson'
Subject: RE: Huckleberry Exploration project proposal maps (NIRB file no. 17EA068)

Hi Shanley,
Thank you for the file and will be tabled tonight for the HTO Board.

Hugh Nateela

Baker Lake HTO Manager
P.O Box 255

Baker Lake, Nunavut

X0C 0AO

Phone: (867) 793-2520
Fax: (867) 793-2034

From: Shanley Thompson [mailto:sthompson@nirb.ca]

Sent: January 18, 2018 3:00 PM

To: bakerhto@gqinig.com

Subject: Huckleberry Exploration project proposal maps (NIRB file no. 17EA068)

Hi Hugh
Here are two maps from the Proponent showing the location of the proposed exploration at the Huckleberry site.

Thanks for your efforts to get this through — hopefully you can send the NIRB any comments tomorrow.

Take care,
Shanley

Shanley Thompson

Technical Advisor I

Nunavut Impact Review Board
Cambridge Bay, NU

Phone: 867-983-4607

Toll free: 1-866-233-3033
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